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Comments: I am against the Stibnite project for several reasons. Chief among them is my concern for increased

and heavy equipment traffic on the entirety of Warm Lake Road. The road is steep and windy and heavily loaded

trucks are bound to have severe mishaps. Warm Lake Road travels through beautiful landscapes and is a

popular year-round tourist route. I believe the traffic will forever impact and ruin a major draw to our tourism rich

county. I worry about the much increased traffic to the Logistics center on Warm Lake road. Those excess

vehicles will only add to Hwy 55 traffic up and through Cascade. As well, the vast number of employees we're

told who will work a number of days (weeks?) on and then off, will not likely live in Valley County. They will not be

boosting the local economies, as they will likely travel to and from their existing homes in other areas of Idaho

and Oregon. Why would they bother trying to relocate to Valley County for a few years on and off work? Perpetua

stands to earn a ton of money with this venture with Valley County realizing only a miniscule share. I don't think

it's worth it. 


